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OUR VISION
We aim to build a school and daycare in several cigar-


producing regions, enabling parents to seek employment

without worrying about their children’s well-being during work


hours and creating the opportunity for a brighter future.

2023 EDITION



 
Toy Drive Distribution

Toy Drive Sponsorship Event
Oliva Escuela Elemental Ribbon Ceremony 

Fundraising
Volunteers

Sponsorship Opportunities
Social Media




OUR IMPACT SO FAR

JANUARY



03
04
05
06
07
08
09





02



TOY DRIVE DISTRIBUTION
JANUARY 03

Thank you to all our volunteers for their

support and to Tabolisa, El Fumador, and


Hacienda D' Ernesto for hosting this special

day for so many children to enjoy! 



TOY DRIVE SPONSORSHIP EVENT
JANUARY 04

Our first Sponsor

Pairing Event was a


success! We will

host the next one for

our school sponsors. 



OLIVA ESCUELA ELEMENTAL RIBBON CEREMONY
JANUARY 05

The Ribbon Cutting Ceremony of the new location of Oliva Escuela Elemetal in Estelí,

Nicaragua. The ribbon was cut by members of the Oliva and Vandermarliere Cigar team


and family. We celebrate together the fruition of this project, one that was accomplished by

teamwork and the desire to make a difference in the lives of these children!



FUNDRAISING
JANUARY 07



VOLUNTEERS
JANUARY 08

Thank you to all our wonderful

volunteers! Our team members in


Nicaragua did an excellent job

distributing all the toys and


preparing Oliva Escuela Elemental.

Our team members in Miami did an


amazing job helping with the Toy

Drive Sponsorship Event!  



SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES
JANUARY 09

We are excited about the

opening of Oliva Escuela


Elemental! All our fundraising

efforts from last year were spent


preparing the school with the
needed equipment, such as


desks, chairs, computers, play

area, etc. We need your help


raising funds for the day-to-day

expenses. We have created the


sponsorship levels, but individual

donations of any amount are


greatly appreciated. 





SOCIAL MEDIA
JANUARY 10

Our social media impact has

increased in the past month. If


you don't follow us already,

please follow us on Instagram,


Facebook, and Twitter

@OlivaFoundation. 


